Dear «First_Names»,
Thank you for submitting your application for 2022-2023 MES Scholarships. We regret to inform you that you have not been selected for MES specific funding resources during the most recent February-March scholarship application cycle. 
If you have any questions for us about financial aid resources, please do not hesitate to reach out to myself or Averi Azar at averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu at any time, or connect with the Financial Aid office at finaid@evergreen.edu. 
Sincerely,
Kevin Francis & Averi Azar
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Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Master of Environmental Studies Program
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831
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